
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 7/18/2013 10:26:09 AM

Amanda Petti nger (apettinger@stewardshipcouncil.org)To:
Redacted AlleneCc:
Zanger (azanger@stewardshipcouncil.org); Scott Broberg 
(sbroberg@stewardshipcouncil.org); Lee Adams (supervisorl@sierracounty.ws) 
(supervisorl@sierracounty.ws); Madrigal, Anna-Marie (anna- 
marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: Re: Fiduciary Committee Meeting Call Today 

I'm down.

On Jul 18, 2013, at 10:21 AM, "Amanda Pettinger" <apettin.ger@stewardshipcouncil.org> 
wrote:

Dear Fiduciary Committee Member,

We have not received a response from you regarding your participation in today’s 
Fiduciary Committee Meeting via teleconference from 1:00 - 3:00 pm. Please let us 
know if you will be able to attend. In the event we do not have a quorum today, the 
meeting will need to be rescheduled. Feel free to email or call me at (650) 344-9072 
xl33 prior to the meeting to confirm attendance.

Redacted Code:RedactedThe conference call-in number is:

For materials, you can access the intranet here: http://members.stewardshipcoimcil.org.

Instructions for accessing our intranet are as follows:

Click this link (or copy and paste the URL into your browser): 
http://members.stewardshipcouncil.org

• Enter your full email address (e.g. iohn.doe@company.com) in the "Email 
address:" field.

• Enter your password in the "Password:" field

• If you prefer not to enter your email address each time you login, check the
"Remember me on this computer" box

• Click the "log in" button

• You will be taken to the Stewardship Council Members Area home page
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• When you are finished browsing the Stewardship Council Members Area, please 
click "Logout" or completely quit your web browser to keep the website secure.

Thank you again for your time and commitment to the Stewardship Council. We look 
forward to hearing back from you.

Sincerely,

Amanda Pettinger | Operations & Human Resources Associate 
Pacific Forest & Watershed Lands Stewardship Council 
15 N. Ellsworth Ave., Suite 100 | San Mateo, CA 94401-2831 
Tel: (650)344-9072 x133 | Fax: (650)401-2140 | Cell: (408) 806-5211
Email: apettinqer@stewardshipcouncil.org | Web: www.stewardshipcouncil.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential 
information and is intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not the named 
addressee (or the authorized representative thereof), please notify the sender and delete this 
email from your system immediately.
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